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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION FOR A SCHEDULED HEARING 
 

The County CANCELLED The Previously Scheduled Hearing Described Below.   

 

Case:  T2-2020-13365. 22600 NW Skyline Blvd. 

Date/Time:  Friday, November 13, 2020 at 10:30 AM or soon thereafter.   

Subject: Potential Appeal regarding a request for a Lot of Record Determination and 

Determination that the property qualifies for a replacement dwelling under the 

Commercial Forest Use – 1 (CFU-1) zone regulations. 

 

Please contact chris.liu@multco.us if you have any questions regarding the cancellation of 

the potential appeal hearing noted above. 
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